
PAC Meeting Admin Report 
Dec. 16th, 2020 

 
 
 

➢ First Nations Greeting 
 

➢ Regrets:  
Jen March / Connie McAdam 

 
➢ PAC Chair and Treasurer Report 

We have money and need to spend it! 
 
➢ PAC Funds 

We have received our funding allotment for the 2020-2021 school year? We 
discussed how to disperse the additional funds to students this year. Ideas 
considered include: buying all graduating students a Glacier View hoodie with 
“Grad 2021” on the back / increasing the number and value of the 3 bursaries 
awarded at grad / sponsor a school wide spirit day & events…… 
 

➢ Glacier View Update 
- We still have 2 staff on leave / Dan B. will be returning to GV on Mon. Feb. 8th we 
have no information about the other staff member however. 
- The school has registered 6 new students since our last PAC meeting but 
withdrawn about the same number of students due in part to anxiety around C19.  
- The Rt. side of the annex has now been fully renovated and it looks amazing!! 
- Foods class made sushi today and they loved it! We have a full compliment of 
students ready to take Foods 10 & 12 next semester starting Feb. 1 
- We have 2 students transferring to Vanier for semester 2.  
- Lock Down drill was held on Tues. of this week. 
- New VIU practicum student (Bachelor of Social Work) will start working with us 
tomorrow. 
- Next Friday marks the mid-point of the school year. Report cards will be issued on 
Tues. Feb. 9th  
 

➢ Job Readiness Program 
- Mock Interviews scheduled for Feb. 16th 10:45 am & 2:00 pm 
- Please email me if you’re interested in helping out with our interviews. 

 
➢ Glacier View Growth Plan Goals 

- Math Club is rocking!! Poetry Circle is now in it’s last week and going well! 
- Environmental Club will be hosting it’s first meeting tomorrow. 
- Talking Circles will be starting this Friday.  
 
  
 



➢ Grad 
- We held our 2nd grad meeting today for both AM and PM students. 
- We currently have 35 student scheduled to graduate on Thurs. June 24th.  
- We connected our grads to their staff mentors. 
- We talked about bursaries 
- Provincial Math Assessments will be issued to some students next Thursday. 
 

 
➢ Next PAC meeting has been scheduled for Wed. Feb. 14th. 

 


